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Foreign Office,
November 5, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
John Fisher Wentworth Dilke, Esquire, to be

a Third Secretary in His Majesty's Diplo-
matic Service.

Foreign Office,
November 7, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Richard Prior Ferdinand Edwards, Esquire,

D.S.O., to be Commercial Secretary, Second
Grade, in His Majesty's Embassy at Berlin.

Foreign Office,
November 7, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
John Hall Magowan, Esquire, to be His

Majesty's Consul for the Republic of Hayti,
to reside at Port-au-Prince.

Foreign Office,
November 9, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Lieutenant-Colonel Hugh Vincent Biscoe, I.A.,

to be His Majesty's Consul-General for the
Provinces of Fars, Khuzistan and Laristan,
and the District of Lingah, and the Coasts
and Islands of the Persian Gulf, being
within the dominion of Persia, to reside at
Bushire.

Foreign Office,
November 13, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
John Gilroy Baillie, Esquire, to be His

Majesty's Yice-Consul at Smyrna.

Foreign Office,
November 14, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
The Honourable Patrick William Maule

Ramsay, C.M.G., to be His Majesty's Envoy
Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary
to the Hellenic Republic.

Foreign Office,
November 14, 1929.

The KING has been pleased to approve of: -
Mr. Ely E. Palmer, as Consul-General of the

United States of America at Vancouver;
Senor Don Luis Adolfo Henriquez Garcia, as

Consul-General of the Dominican Republic
at Montreal;

Mirza Bagher Khan Azimi, as Consul-General
of Persia at Delhi;

Mr. Charles C. Broy, as Consul of the United
States of America in London;

Mr. Robert B. Macatee, as Consul of the
United States of America at Nassau;

Monsieur Malet, as Consul of Belgium at
Zanzibar;

Mr. Gaston A. Cournoyer, as Vice-Consul of
the United States of America at Kingston,
Jamaica;

Mr. Phil H. Hubbard, as Vice-Consul of the
United States of America at Manchester;

Mr. John T. Saunders, as Vice-Consul of
Greece at Middlesbrough; and

Mr. Thomas Hugh Jones, as Vice-Consul of
Sweden at Manchester.

Foreign Office,
November 15, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
Charles Empson, Esquire, to be His Majesty's

Consul for the liwas of Bagdad, Karbala,
Mosul, Arbil, Sulaimaniya, Kirkuk, Diyala,
Dulaim and Hilla, to reside at Baghdad;

Gerald Holgate Selous, Esquire, M.B.E., to be
His Majesty's Consul for the liwas of Basra,
Muntanq, Diwaniya, Amara and Kut, to
reside at Basra.

Foreign Office,
November 20, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Ronald Hugh Campbell, Esquire, C.M.G., to be

His Majesty's Envoy Extraordinary and
Minister Plenipotentiary to the French
Republic.

Foreign Office,
November 21, 1929.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
George Peter Labouchere, Esquire, to be a

Third Secretary in His Majesty's Diplomatic
Service.

Foreign Office,
November 22, 1929.

The KING has been pleased to approve of: —
Mr. Hans Heinrich Theodor Fay, as Consul-

General of Norway at Sydney for the New
Hebrides;

Mr. John W. Dye, as Consul of the United
States of America at Montreal;

Mr. Benjamin M. Hulley, as Consul of the
United States of America at Dublin;

Monsieur D. A. Majani, as Consul of Belgium
at Port of Spain;

Sefior Don Alberto Romero Ovando, as Consul
of Bolivia at Manchester; and

Mr. Niels Storaker, as Consul of Norway at
Sydney for the New Hebrides.


